Dear Parents Assalamu Alaikum PARKING OUTSIDE SCHOOL Unfortunately there have been several instances of parents parking inappropriately outside school at the end of the day, leading to complaints by our neighbours to both the school and Manchester City Council. Parents are parking on yellow lines, blocking driveways on Stockton Road, parking on the pavement on High Lane. I would ask parents to kindly co-operate by not parking in front of the main entrance to the school on High Lane nor park on the pavements blocking pedestrians passage. Also at the pupils' entrance on Stockton Road, there are yellow ziz zag lines, it is illegal to park on these lines. Thank you for your co-operation in this matter. Wassalam Mrs C Pennington Health & Safety Co-ordinator NAME \_\_\_\_\_ FORM \_\_\_\_ REPLY SLIP I acknowledge that I have received and read the letter concerning parking outside of school

Signature of Parent/Guardian

23<sup>rd</sup> October 2014